
 
 

 
LIHIR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – HOCKEY PROGRAM 

 

Friday, April 21, 2023 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
The school is always looking for opportunities for the students to participate in sport and 
physical activities. With this in mind, the school will be offering to our younger primary 
students from Prep – Grade 2 the opportunity to participate in some Hockey skills and games 
on Monday afternoons during Term 2. Mrs. Angela Collins and Mr. Gregory Neville will be 
implementing this program. 
 
This is an after-school sport activity, which will be held on a Monday afternoon from 3:15 to 
4:00pm. The after-school Hockey program will run from Week 3 to Week 7 of this term. We 
ask parents and guardians to ensure students are picked up straight after the Hockey. There 
will also be games on Saturday 27th of May and 3rd of June, with times to be advised.  
 
If your child wishes to participate, please fill in the permission slip below and return it to the 
school by next week Tuesday, 25th of April 2023. If students return the permission slip, it is 
expected they take part every Monday afternoon for the duration of the program. 
 
Parent involvement would be very much appreciated. If any parents are interested in assisting 
with the program or you have any questions, please email Angela Collins and Gregory Neville. 
 

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL BY TUESDAY, 25TH APRIL 2023 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ to participate in the after-

school Hockey program.  

 
Parent/Guardian – Name:  ___________________________________________ 
 
 Signature: _________________________________________ 


